
FAIRBURN FLAME 
FAIRBURN UNITED METHODIST CHURCH October 3, 2018 

OUR   FAITHFULNESS 
I will be loyal to the United Methodist Church and support  
it with my prayers, presence, gifts, service, and witness. 

SERVICE (Reminders) 
 

Ushers  
10/7—F.Bates, C.Biggs, 

S.Cook, H.Melear 
10/14—F.Bates, C.Biggs, 

G.Emory, R.Hannah 
 
 

Greeter Ministry 
10/7—Linda McConnell & 

Kay Oswald 
10/14—Jane Storey &  

Lynda Wiggins 
 
 
 

 
Trustee Door Duty 

October—Roger Johnson & 
Georgette Cooper 

 

Altar Guild 
October—Georgette Cooper 

& Cassandra Thomas 
 

Nursery (infant thru Pre-K) 
10/7—Corrie Williamson & 

Evelyn Etris 
10/14—Betty Hannah and 

Lynda Wiggins 

Nursery for infants and pre-
school children is located 

downstairs.  

Twentieth Sunday after Pentecost 
October 7, 2018 

 

 
Lectionary—     
Job 1:1, 2:1-10            Psalm 25, 26 
Hebrews 1:1-4, 2:5-12                      Mark 10:2-16 

Pastorôs Page:    

 

 

 

 

 

PRESENCE 
09/30/18    Sunday School —30    Worship — 46 

GIFTS                        Weekly         Year-To-Date 
Total Annual Budget   $155,035.00     
Budget Needed—   $2,981.44   119,257.69 
Receipts—09/30/18        610.00   110,773.62 
Expenses—                                          107,600.42 
% of Budget spent—           69.40% 
Income vs. Expenses—           3,173.20 
Other:  UMCOR—$100, Food bank—$200 

FAIRBURN UMC GOALS 
 

Presence in the community 
Vibrant worship 
Embrace diversity 

PRAYERS 
In the Hospital/Rehab 
BILL COCHRAN, Rehab   
DANNY DODSON, rehab, friend of many   
DEANE GODWIN, Christian City Rehab, no visitors or 
calls at this time   
SHANE WATSON, Piedmont-Henry, nephew of Mark 
Watson   
 
At Home 
DAVID BIGGS   
MARY GADDY   
HARVEY MELEAR   
CHUCK AND NANCY SHORES, friends of Lloy 
Henggeler 
BENNY AND FAYE STARNES   
MARGIE STEWART, knee surgery next week 
 
THOSE ON OUR LONG-TERM PRAYER LIST 
(Published quarterly in the newsletter)  

The people of Fairburn United Methodist church always answer whenever there is a call for 
help. You gave to Action Ministries to help feed those in needð$50.  When the hurricane 
came through you gave to UMCORð$310. When the United Methodist Childrenôs Home 
asked for assistance you gave $560.  
 

You continue to give to the Fairburn Food Bank.  So far this year you have given $2,290.  
The Methodist Church proclaims ñOpen hearts, open minds, open doorsò. At Fairburn UMC 
we add ñGenerous soulsò to this list.  
 

Thank you for continuing to be a loving, caring, giving congregation. Each of you make a 
difference in this world! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

Fairburn's Fall Festival takes place in the heart of 
downtown Fairburn on Saturday, October 6, 2018 from 9:30 
am to 3:00 pm. The festivities include children's activities, 
performances, a food court, street entertainment and the much-
awaited Fairburn Festival Parade.   
 

Fairburn UMC will have a table again this year and we need 
volunteers to assist with sharing information about our 
church.  We need people from 9:00 am until noon and noon to 
3:00 pm. 
 
If you can help, please contact Alvin at (706) 407-9592. 

WHERE WE NEED YOUR HELP NEXT... 



 

FAIRBURN UNITED METHODIST CHURCH                           

5 Washington Street 
Fairburn, GA 30213 

770-964-3393  
FAX: 770-964-7122 

Office Hours: M-T 9:00 am—4:00 pm 
Fri Closed 

EMAIL:  FairburnUMC@aol.com 
Visit us at www.fairburnumc.com 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES  
Sun.,Oct. 7 
11:00 am WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
11:00 am Childrenôs Church with Jill. 
  (in the nursery immediately   
   following the Ritual of    
   Friendship) 
Sun.,Oct. 14 
11:00 am Childrenôs Church with Jill. 
  (in the nursery immediately   
   following the Ritual of    
   Friendship) 
Sun., Oct. 28 
12:00 pm UMW—ôTator Time (Potato Bar)   
  Lunch and Quilt Drawing 
Wed., Nov. 7 
6:30 pm Choir Practice 
Sun.,Nov. 11 
11:00 am Childrenôs Church with Jill. 
  (in the nursery immediately   
   following the Ritual of    
   Friendship) 

 

Church Staff 
 

Rev. Alvin Lingenfelter, Pastor 
   Carol Turner, Choir Director 
     Dr. James Sennett, Accompanist 
      Martha Emory & Lynda Wiggins, 
         Church Secretaries 

October 3, 2018 

Long Term Prayer List      October 3, 2018
  

 

World/Community concerns 
Our world, national, state & local leaders 
Our church and the church leaders 
Our Shut-ins 
Emmanuel & Beverly F. Barte, Our 
missionaries in Laos 

Military Personnel Deployed 
 

Katsie Brock, granddaughter of Sandra Vann 
Bob Fox, brother-in-law to Janice Erwin and Mike 
Eidson  
Earl Godfry, uncle of Dave Cook 
Barry Guest, friend of Shirley Letson 
Jim Hollis, uncle of Dave Cook, Florida 
Camillia Meridieth, friend of the Stewarts    
Scott & Wanda Posey, friends of Marie Bellah 
Bill Scarbrough, brother-in-law of Shirley Letson 
Ashley Setser, granddaughter of Lloy Henggeler 
Dan Shelton, father-in-law of Evan Echols 
Elaine Southerland, friend of Shirley Letson 
Zobrist Family, great nephew of Lloy Henggeler, 
mission to Lebanon and Iraq 

óTATER TIME 
Potato Bar Lunch  

Sponsored by  

FAIRBURN UMW  

Sunday, October 28, 2018  

Immediately following worship.    

Donations accepted.   

Please make reservations:  

(770) 964 -3393  

 

        The drawing for the quilt will be right 

after we eat. Thank you, Janet Dummer,  

 for donating two beautiful quilts! Get  

 your tickets from any UMW member or 

from the church office.  

PECAN SEASON IS HERE! 

The Menôs Club (UMM) will once again be 
selling pecans this year. Thank you for your 

loyal support in the past! 

§ The new crop of Mammoth Pecan Halves 
will continue to be $10.00 for a 16 oz bag.  

§ Please order in advance if possible.  
§ You may call the church office to place 
your order or see any member of the Menôs 
Club.  

§ The pecans are expected around the first 
week in November. 

WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
 

The offering for World Communion Sunday is taken on the first Sunday in 
October. It is one of the six special Sundays offerings observed by the United Methodist 

Church that is taken by Fairburn United Methodist Church.  
 

This offering supports World Communion Scholarships, the Ethnic Scholarship 

Program, and the Ethnic In -Service Training Program. Graduates who have received 
these scholarships have been active in development planning and economic management 
to fight poverty and inequality, and to establish food security and water sanitation.  

 

Please give generously to this offering. Through your assistance you are aiding 
people worldwide.  

 

Thank you very much.  

FUMC Missions Committee  


